
eRaksha Competition 2023 
 

 

Dear Principal 
 
The National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 emphasizes on safety and rights of children and 
adolescents enrolled in schools. Safety includes cyber safety in school for teachers and students 
as the classroom boundaries have extended to online digital learning. 
 
Central Institute of Educational Technology (CIET) and National Council of Educational Research 
and Training (NCERT) in collaboration with Cyber Peace Foundation has launched the 5th 
edition of eRaksha Competition 2023. The Competition provides opportunity for hands on and 
immersive experience of cyber security concepts to the young learners, educators, school 
authorities and parents, to understand and imbibe cyber security terminologies, threats, 
challenges, and safety techniques while designing their own submissions. 
 
Detailed information about the competition can be accessed through the official website using 
the link www.eraksha.net and https://www.youtube.com/live/IASvNRilOAY?feature=share 
 
You are requested to disseminate the above information among students of your school and 
encourage them to participate in eRaksha Competition 2023. For further queries, the schools 
may contact at eraksha@cyberpeace.net 
 
With Best Wishes 
Team CBSE 


